

Dear Parents and Families:

Summer is almost here! This time of year affords students the opportunity to sit back, relax, and enjoy a good book under the sun! Therefore, please find enclosed both a fiction and nonfiction "menu" containing various Summer Reading activities for your child. Your child is free to choose <u>any three</u> activities that appeal to them to complete. Please make certain that your child is selecting activities from the proper menu- based on whether their book is of the fiction or nonfiction genre. We have included some helpful examples and any necessary templates your child will need to complete a particular activity. Additionally, all Summer Reading materials will be available on the Amagansett School website (www.aufsd.org) by clicking on: Resources- Library- Summer Reading.

To help motivate students to complete three reading activities, the school has planned an ice cream party incentive for September. Students must simply return their three completed Summer Reading activities to their classroom teacher in September in order to attend the party.

As always, we thank you for your support and cooperation. Happy Reading and Happy Summer!

Sincerely,

The Amagansett School Summer Reading Committee